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14" November 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,

The week commencing Monday 25™ November will be our food bank donation week. During this

time the children are encouraged to (if they can) bring spare food to donate to the Hatfield food bank.
The items most needed at the moment are:

cereal S
longdifemilk
bakedbeans
tinned soup

tinned custard

tinned tomatoes
tinned fruit
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jam and spreads
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long-ife fruit juice
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small jars of coffee
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washing up liguid_

Over the past couple of years, we have helped the food bank greatly by giving every year. The
Hatfield food bank gives out 372 emergency food parcels on average a month. This charity is vital in
some family's lives. Last year we donated a vast amount of food and the food bank was very
grateful. This year we hope to do the same, if not more. To find out more or get help yourself, you
can go to the Hatfield food bank website https://hatfield.foodbank.org.uk.

Any help will be greatly appreciated. Please help if you can.
Kind regards
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Saoirse and Chimamanda
Year 6 School Council Representatives
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